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Upcoming PTA events Free community event

Multicultural Family 
FASHION SHOW

We encourage all Northwood 
parents to help us hold the annual Staff 
Appreciation Luncheon, which will be 
held on Friday, May 17th. 

The purpose of this event is to 
thank all our teachers and school staff for 
their hard work during the school year. 

Please make your donation 
by May 10th. For questions contact Wai 
Ping Wong at: wp4ptacs@gmail.com

Please send your application 
form by Friday, May 17th. For questions 
contact Priya Rajpal at: 
kindpriya@gmail.com or Parul Manglik at: 
parul.manglik@gmail.com

May  31

May 16 

May 17

Make a Difference!

On Friday, May 31st
from 6:00 to 7:30 PM

in the Multi-purpose room

The Northwood school staff has done so 
much for our children throughout the year. Here 
is a great opportunity to thank them for their 
efforts! On Friday, May 17th  Northwood PTA 
is hosting a large annual Staff Appreciation 
luncheon. 

We encourage all Northwood parents to help us make this event 
extra special! To make a donation for the Staff Appreciation Luncheon, 
please read the PTA flyer that was distributed through your class teacher.

Fill out the form at the bottom of the flyer, enclose it in an envelope 
with cash or check, and return it to your class teacher or school front office. 

Please make your donation by May 10th. Make checks payable to 
Northwood PTA. Your donation is greatly appreciated!

We invite all the family members of Northwood to show us their  
talent on the catwalk! Put on your best wear and come to the Multi-purpose 
room to show it off! It can be solo or group performances with your family or 
friends! Traditional attires are welcome!

To become a participant of the Family Fashion Show, please fill out 
the form on the bottom of the flyer and return it to your class teacher by 
May 17th! Our selection will be based on first come, first serve basis 
due to the huge demand.

Later we will inform you about the date of the dress rehearsal.
During the show there are will be a selection of food trucks to take 

care of all hunger cravings! 

Questions? Contact Priya Rajpal at: kindpriya@gmail.com or Parul 
Manglik at: parul.manglik@gmail.com

Staff Appreciation Luncheon!

On Thursday, May 16th, we 
invite everyone to the Multi-purpose room 
at 8:15 am for our last Association 
meeting in this academic year. 

There you will hear reports 
about the work of Northwood PTA. You 
can also ask questions to any of the PTA 
Board  members.

May 20-24 

Please, take part in our NEW 
Jamba Juice Fundraiser. Buy one get 
one FREE Smoothie Fundraising Card!

Good for any size or flavor of 
smoothie at participating Jamba Juice 
stores! No expiration date!

Questions? Contact Amanda 
Meng at: lingmeng1126@yahoo.com
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E-waste collection event

Family Science Night
Thank you!

More than 20 volunteers were 
involved in the Family Science Night 
this year. 

We would like to express our 
great appreciation to each and every one 
of our volunteers for their excellent help 
during this event! 

Especially to: Shalaka Dhole, 
Debika Ghosh, Ritesh Goel, Naga 
Pravallika Gontla, Danny Hion, Archana 
Joshi, Neelimayuri Kandregula, Prabha 
Satheesh Kumar, Angela Lee, Gary,  
Hugh and Eugene Lin, Supriya Lonari, 
Evelina and Genaro Morales, Shraddha 
Saxena, Deepti Singh, Durga Srinivasan, 
Sevanna Szeto.

Many thanks to Wai Ping Wong, 
Chairperson of this event for her 
enthusiasm and hard work. Thanks to the 
PTA Board members for their great 
support!

We did it together!

They helped the environment
and Northwood PTA!

So many Northwood families 
brought their electronic items during  
our e-waste collection event. 

We are very grateful for all 
these valuable contributions. 

Our special thanks to the 
relatives of Avish V. (Ms.Hybarger’s 
class), father of Hanish G. (Ms.Kearns’s 
class), parents of Alvin S. (Ms. Barger’s 
class), mother of Venkata P. (Ms. Orth’s 
class), parents of Anson W. 
(Mr.Cheadle’s class), mother of 
Gabrielle L. (Ms.Tapia’s class), father of 
Aarya B. (Ms. Walker’s class), mother of 
Jeramy D. (Ms. Huynh’s class), parents 
of Alvin V. (Ms. Williamson’s class), 
family of Darren J. F. (Ms. Shaikh’s 
class), family of Paul Y. (Ms. Kearns’s 
class), relatives of Sanjeev S. (Ms.Rea’s 
class), parents of Matthew D. L. V. (Mr. 
Chaedle’s class) and many others!

Many thanks to Mrs.Bobias, 
PTA Board members and Mrs.Meng, 
Chairperson of this event!

On Thursday, April 11th a lot of children visited 
the Family Science Night. They took part in interesting 
hands-on activities, which were conducted at 10 
different game stations. 

Many thanks to all the Northwood families, who 
brought their e-waste from April 15th to 17th! We 
collected a large pile of electronic items and earned 
$225 for our future PTA events and assemblies!
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Event of the monthThank you!

! Spring Egg Hunt
On Thursday, April 18th Northwood PTA held a new 

fun event for the kids. Thousands of eggs were hidden 
on the large school soccer field!

On Wednesday, May 1st Ms. Helfenberger's class 
(which have most PTA MEMBERSHIP participation this 
year) took part in an awesome PIZZA PARTY! This class 
also received a $50 gift card for the teacher! 

We are very grateful to our 
dear PTA volunteers who helped us 
carrying out Northwood Spring Egg 
Hunt, especially to: Prema Latha 
Asala, Shalaka Dhole, Namita Dua, 
Naga Pravallika Gontla, Kinnari 
Gosalia, Neelimayuri Kandergula, 
Rajatha Karanth, Swapna Kundaram, 
Supriya Lorani, Swarnima Malavat, 
Mannur Manoranjini, Chetana Kadaba 
Pradeep, Yadira Segura, Yanet 
Segura-Herrera, Shweta Sharma, 
Anupam Singla and others!

Thanks to entire Northwood 
PTA Board and especially to the 
Chairperson of the event, Sona 
Grover for the great  work!

“PTA” is a short for 
Parent-Teacher Association.

❏ What is a “PTA”?

FAQs

Many volunteers helped us!

❏ What is a school PTA 
Board?
A small team of PTA 

volunteers who are engaged in 
planning and organizing the work of 
the school PTA.

The PTA Board consists of: 
PTA President, 2 Vice-Presidents, 
Treasurer, Secretary, etc. The 
functions of each PTA Board member 
are regulated by the Bylaws For 
Local PTA.

Northwood PTA Board works 
in close cooperation with our 
principal Dr. Derrick.
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          Fundraiser Write to us

A simple, automatic way 
to support Northwood PTA!

Visit our unique charity link:
https://smile.amazon.com/ch/77-0136842

Amazon will donate 0.5% of the price of 
your eligible Amazon Smile purchases to Northwood 
Elementary PTA.

We are on Facebook:
https://www.facebook.com/North
woodSchoolPTA/

LIKE US! 
On sale: Northwood 
spirit Hoodies and 

T-shirts!

✻ High quality fabric! 
✻ All sizes are in stock!

The spirit wear sale is 
held on every Thursday
 before and after school

 in the PTA room 

Spirit wear order form is 
available in the office or in 

front of the PTA room. 

Buy one get one FREE Smoothie 
Fundraising Card!

Each card is good for 6 buy one get 
one free smoothies at Jamba Juice 
worth up to $35 in value total!

From MAY 20th 
to MAY 24th
ONLY $ 10 FOR ONE
JAMBA JUICE FUNDRAISING BOGO CARD!

Buy the Jamba Juice Fundraising cards
is easy as below:
★ Fill out the order form at the bottom of the  Jamba Juice 

Fundraising Flyer (will be distributed soon);
★ Enclose the order form in an envelope along with cash (cash 

only) and return it to the school front office;

SUPPORT NORTHWOOD PTA 
WITH A HEALTHY AND DELICIOUS SMOOTHIE!

All proceeds will be used to support the Annual 5th grade 
graduation ceremony, Family Fashion Show and Volunteer 
Appreciation Event

Thank you for supporting Northwood PTA!
Questions? Contact Amanda Meng at: lingmeng1126@yahoo.com
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